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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This communication is to let you know the meal arrangements for Summer School this year. 

 

We will not be serving breakfast during summer school (scheduled from 5/29-6/18/2024). We 

will be serving lunch in the New Prairie Middle School Cafeteria on those days.  

 

The charge for lunch will be $2.75 per meal for paid lunch students and $0.40 per meal for 

reduced-rate lunch students. We will charge the students’ accounts for these meals, if 

purchased. 

 

Your student will need their lunch card or number in order to purchase a meal. Please be sure 

that there is money on the account to cover meal purchases. 

 

Menus will be posted on our Facebook page: NPUSC Nutritional Services prior to the start of 

summer classes. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sue Aikman, Director 

NPUSC Nutritional Services 

sueaikman@npusc.k12.in.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


